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CANTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

TOWN OF CANTON 
CANTON, MASSACHUSETTS 

 

November 1, 2012      Executive Session 
 
 
Present: John Bonnanzio 

Reuki Schutt 
 David Emhardt 
  
 
Also Present: Jeffrey Granatino, Superintendent of Schools  
  Susan McGowan, Recording Secretary 
 
1. Mr. Granatino informs the Committee that the Secretaries Association has signed 

off on their 2012 – 2015 Memorandum of Agreement. 
 
2. Mr. Granatino reports an RFP has been submitted by Cole Harrington for a three 

year lease of space at Galvin Middle School to continue their childcare program. 
 
3. Hold 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:14 PM.  It was voted by roll call:  3 – 0. 
 

John Bonnanzio yea 
Reuki Schutt  yea 
David Emhardt yea 

 
 


